NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, May  31, 2016
The Mattabessett Canoe Club, Middletown, CT

Present: Rob Melillo, (presiding), Mark Hill, Corinne Byrne, Vicki Gustavson, Carol Wilkas, Wayne Theriault, Liam Callahan, Steve Craig and Bill Scalise
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reported $2264 in the checking account with one outstanding check.  Wayne is working on the Federal Report on our status.
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting reviewed. Bill received the following correspondence: Liam Callahan is interested in becoming a member and is seeking employment in the alternative education field. Doreen Dressel from Wallingford is looking for information on entrance criteria for alternative programs. Paul Geary from Region 16 (Woodland) is interested in getting involved with STARS next year. Tony Mullen from Greenwich is looking for information on modifying and improving their alternative program. Mike May, recently retired from Briggs School is applying to a consulting group that supports alternative education and may be able to help out organizing some events.
3. STARS Celebration:  Friday May 20 at Lincoln College of New England about 40 students from Southington, Danbury and West Hartford attended the STARS Celebration. The presentations were great and inspiring as always. Thanks to all who helped out and made the day such a success. All certificates have been distributed and a lot of positive feedback was received. Many participates bemoaned the fact that all of the presentations could not be viewed by everyone. The suggestion to video each presentation and put them on a restricted web page needs to be explored.
4. Professional Development Day:  November 8, 2016 is election day this year and will be our annual PDD. Rob will check with Danbury hosting again and Corinne and Carol said West Hartford REACH could also host. Rob will check into the CT State Department of Ed presentation on Trauma. There was also more interest in have the police officer speak for more time on Drug Identification. Both Rob and Corinne will check for larger rooms for the group. Please let us know if you have any suggestions for the PDD.
5. Alternative Schools Committee:  We have not heard any more on the work of the ASC which established criteria for entrance and exit from alternative programs at the state level. Bill will contact Leon Smith to inquire of the status.
6. Elected CAASP Officers 2016 to 2018:

President Robert Mellilo

Vice President Corinne Byrne and Carol Wilkas

Treasurer Wayne Theriault 

Secretary Bill Scalise

Conference Coordinator Mark Hill

7. Next CAASP Meeting: The next CAASP meeting will be September 22, 2016. This will return to Thursday, 4:00 pm at ALTA in Southington. Enjoy the summer.
